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ALL INDIVIDUALS ARRESTED ARE PRESUMED INNOCENT UNTIL PROVEN GUILTY 
 

------For Immediate Release----- 
 
08/29/2023 
 
Burglary of a Vehicle Arrest 
 
On 08/29/2023 2 victims reported their vehicles were broken into in the 900 Block of Harrison Street in Tupelo. 
Officers contacted two males walking in the area; Malik Huddleston (Male, 18-year-old, Verona) and Jaiden 
Watson (Male, 19 years old, Tupelo). During that contact officers recovered property belonging to the two 
victims from suspects. 
 
On 8/29/2023, Huddleston and Watson were charged with two counts of Burglary of a Vehicle each and taken 
to Tupelo Municipal Court, where their bonds were set at $20,000 each by Judge Jay Weir. 
 
      

  


